
 

 

 

Tuesday 19th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Pobble 
We are excited to be launching Pobble, a teacher-founded website for publishing our pupils’ writing online. As 
well as allowing you to read and engage with your child’s writing, it gives your child an audience for their work, 
providing them with a purpose, prove to impact attainment. 
 
To link your email address with your child’s account (you will receive an email whenever your child’s writing is 
published) and to confirm your permission for your child to use some elements of Pobble, please select from 
the options below: 
 

1. If we already have your email address: 
You do not need to do anything now. You will receive an email next week from Pobble. When received, please 
click on the link within the email to activate your account and link it to your child’s account. 
 

2. If we do not have your email address, or it have changed: 
Please fill in the form below giving us your latest email address. You will receive an email next week as per 
option one. 
 

3. If you do not have an email address but would still like your child to use Pobble: 
Please fill in the form below, leaving the email address line blank. Although you will not receive an email when 
your child’s writing is shared, you can still find your child’s work on Pobble. 
 
Further information: 
Pobble is use by schools all over the world to safely share and celebrate children’s writing. To read some of the 
wonderful work being shared by other children, visit www.pobble.com. 
 
To learn more about Pobble’s approach to e-safety and how they will commit to keeping your child safe online, 
please read Pobble’s guide to e-safety at the following link: http://bit.ly/pobble-e-safety  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Nicole Reid 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of child: _____________________________________________ Class: __________________________ 
 
Name of parent/ carer: ___________________________________ Signed: ____________________________ 
 
Email address:______________________________________________________________________________ 
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